T™MC

June 19, 2025

Mr. Brandon Hurley
Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Commission
919 Congress Avenue, Suite 830

Austin, Texas 78701
Dear Mr. Hurley,

TMMC (Toxco Materials Management Center) is requesting a fourth amendment to our Import
Agreement #2-0426-03. We wish for the following changes to be made to accommodate the disposal of
sealed sources.

1) We wish to add sealed sources to the waste description in Article Il. J. (d) so that it reads “(d) Waste
description: Resin, Metal, DAW, Sealed Sources.”

2) We also wish to change Article 1l. J. (h) to state “Sealed Source: yes”

This request is essential due to our role in collecting, handling, and transporting sealed sources for

disposal.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (865) 482-5532.

Sincerely,

Yooy

Jonathan Chung
Radwaste Manager

TMMC



